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News You Can Use
This is aWonderful time of year! As we enter the last

month of the year let’s fill our hearts with love and light!

“Every Good & Perfect Gift is from above..”-James 1:17

Reflecting on November Events - 4’s Thanksgiving Celebration withMrs Petfield

andMrs LaRosa’s classes. We are thankful for our families who came to see the
children sing, they performed sowell! We took some time to give thanks and praise
and enjoy some yummy treats. We are grateful for the Class Parents who
coordinated a wonderful celebration for all the children and their families.

Thank you for contributing to our food drive forMount Kisco Food Pantry!
Together, we collected box loads of cereals and soups to distribute to those
in need in our community. Thank you for your generosity to this important
cause!

Our Coat Drive was so successful!!We received 87 coats, along with hats,
scarfs and gloves to benefit the families that visitRidgewayWhite Plains
Food Pantry.

Days to Remember

12/1 - RegistrationOpens for Returning Students 12/21 - 2 Day 2s Christmas Program

12/2 - Christmas Extravaganza 12/22 - 2s, 3s and 4s Christmas Program

(Ridgeway Church Tree Lighting & Performance) 12/22 - Early Dismissal & Beginning of Christmas Break

No School till Thursday, January 4th

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates.

http://www.littlesparrowsns.com

